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17 HLVFC members met at Cheon Hwa Gung main house for their weekly 430 Club meeting. The 

meeting started at 7pm with an opening prayer by Jinil Fleischman. The members then proceeded to 

watch an inspiring video about a family member from Reno, Mr. Stephan Child, who has successfully 

completed Blessing 430 Couples. Mr. Child shared briefly the steps he took to Bless 430 couples within 6 

months. Members present were inspired by Mr. Child's courage and determination and they got some tips 

on how to approach their neighbors and the community at large. 

 

After the testimony, Mrs. Morse gave a report about an event scheduled to take place on Saturday, 

October 20th at the Free Market. She encouraged members to join her and also get the chance to Bless 

brothers and sisters present at the venue. 

 

As a follow up from the previous meeting, Rev. Doo had ordered 23 t-shirts in preparation for the 1 

million Blessing Signatures petition event. Mr. Rigney offered two tents as promised earlier. Rev. Doo 

also asked all members to register with Headquarters as Blessing Officiators so as to be allowed to 

officiate and give Blessing to the people they meet in the community. 

 

Members present resolved to do their best to support one another until everyone achieves the goal of 

Blessing 430 couples and make Heavenly Parents proud. 

 

The meeting concluded at 8:30 pm with a brief report from Rev. and Mrs. Doo about their trip to Texas 

and what they learnt from the Sub regional meeting. 

 

 


